
The Local Offer 

Name of Setting:

Telephone:

Email:

South Leicestershire College Nursery

0116 2643520 or 0116 2643535

claire.hudson@nwhc.ac.uk

Name of person to contact: Harpreet

Call the nursery to make an appointment on 0116 264 3520, in order to discuss needs.

At our meeting we will get as much information from you, so that when your child arrives we are able to support.

We have disabled access throughout the whole building - we are based on the ground floor.

We will do a risk assessment and ensure this is consistently updated.

We use an online programme called Eylog in which parents can access their child's learning and development online. We will also let 

you know how your child has been verbally.

We work with a range of professionals to meet the needs of any child that needs support.

We have a trained SEND co ordinator.

When we meet with parents we will discuss the child's likes and dislikes and ensure we have suitable play resources for the child.

We have a settling in/Transition policy which we go through with all perspective parents regarding their children going to school or 

another room. We work to the child's needs and take it at their pace.

We have parents evening and progress summaries which show your child's progress and development whilst at nursery.

My child has SEND. I would like to look around. What do I need to do?

How will my child and I be made to feel welcome and how will you get ready for my child coming?

How accessible are your premises?

How will you keep my child safe?

How will you communicate with me what my child has done, enjoyed and learnt?

How do you work with other professionals?

What training have you/your staff had in SEND?

How will you adapt play opportunities for my child?

How will you get ready for my child going to his/her new school?

How will you and I know how my child is doing and how will you help me to support my child's learning?
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